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NEW BUSINESS

TO: Board of Directors

FROM: Denise Wright, Director of Student Services

DATE: June 22, 2022

SUBJECT: Consider Approval of Policy IGBAF AR - Special Ed - IEP
______________________________________________________________________________

House Bill 3183, passed in the 2021 legislative session, requires districts to provide information at the 
individualized education program (IEP) meeting about relevant services and placements offered by the 
district, the ESD, regional programs and the Oregon School for the Deaf. 

House Bill 2105, passed in the 2021 legislative session, requires districts to provide information and 
resources to students of transition age regarding supported decision-making as a less restrictive alternative 
to guardianship, and with information and resources regarding strategies to remain engaged in the 
student’s secondary education and post-school outcomes. 

In October 2021 the State Board of Education amended Oregon Administrative Rule 581-015-2200 – 
Content of IEP to include requiring information about supported employment services when the district is 
holding an IEP meeting when the student is 16 years of age, or as early as 14 years of age if transition 
services is part of the IEP discussion. 

###

This policy is required.


